
Meghosszabbították a jelentkezés és az absztrakt elküldésének határidejét 

a Japán-Magyar-Lengyel Sebész Társaság második szimpózumára. 

Az új határidő: 2016. ÁPRILIS  30.!!! 

A szimpózium elnökének levele és a tudnivalók itt olvashatók: 

Lublin, March 25th 2016  

  

Professor Masaki Kitajima,   

Professor Jozsef Sandor,  

Co-Chairmen of the Organizing and Scientific Committee of the Second Triangle 

Symposium of the Poland-Hungary-Japan Surgical Society  

  

Dear Professor Kitajima,  

Dear Professor Sandor,  

  
On behalf of the Scientific Committee and the Organizing Committee I am honored that 

you accepted our invitation to participate in the Symposium “The 

Second Triangle Symposium of the Poland-Hungary-Japan Surgical Society”, which will take 

place on 19-21 June 2016 in Lublin.  

Under the assumptions of the Poland-Hungary-Japan Surgical 

Society biannual triangle meetings take place successively in the selected city, in a country of 

individual signatories. In 2014 year, the “First Triangle Symposium” was held in Tokyo. This 

year, the honor of hosting the Surgeons from Japan, Hungary and Poland, as well as the 

privilege of the organization of the Second Triangle Symposium fell Lublin in Poland.  

We believe that your acitive participation and the valuable scientifical input in 

the program of the Second Triangle Symposium of the PHJ-SS will contribute to making this 

event a unique character. Today we look forward to this meeting as an extremely important for 

the Polish, Hungarian and Japanese Surgeons. We are confident that the Symposium under the 

patronage of the Rector of the Medical University in Lublin will be a great opportunity to 

strengthen the relationship between our national societies, and at the same time to exchange 

knowledge and experiences and spend time together in a relaxed, collegial atmosphere. The 

intention of the founders of the PHJ-SS was primarily to enable professional and friendly 

contacts between Residents and young Surgeons from Poland, Japan and Hungary.  

 

REGISTRATION link http://admin.symposion.pl/2016/IItriangle  

 

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION   

On behalf of the Scientific Committee, please send an abstract of your lecture - in 

English, using the form available on the website:  

http://admin.symposion.pl/konferencje/IItriangle/streszczenia/add  

 

OPENING CEREMONY OF THE SYMPOSIUM with the Get-Together Party   

06/19/2016  

The Symposium Plenary Sessions will start in the morning - June 19th. We have the honor to 

invite you and other members of national delegates to the Opening Ceremony of 

the Symposium, which will begin 19th of June at 6.30 pm. To the Opening Ceremony we 

invited the ambassadors of Hungary and Japan. Traditional Song and Dance Ensemble 

performance from the Medical University of Lublin, Poland will feature the Opening 

http://admin.symposion.pl/2016/IItriangle
http://admin.symposion.pl/konferencje/IItriangle/streszczenia/add


Ceremony of the Second Triangle Symposium.  After the official inauguration of the 

Symposium all participants are invited to the Get-Together Party combined with the blues 

music concert by Danny’s Boys Experience Band.  Place: Lublin Conference 

Centre, 2 Grottger Str. Lublin.  

  

SCIENTIFIC PROGRAM  

06/19-06/20/2016  

In accordance, as previously discussed the Symposium scientific program with plenary 

sessions (oral or poster) will run on 19-20th June at the Lublin Conference Centre, 

2 Grottger Str. Lublin.   

  

CITY TOUR LUBLIN   

06/20/2016  

20th of June we will be glad to invite all the distingueshes guests from Japan and Hungary at 

the sightseeing bus tour to the most interesting monuments and historical places in Lublin  

Place: Lublin  

 

As requested by the Professor Sandor, the deadline for abstracts submission has been extended 

to April 30th. Maximum length of the abstract should be no more than 2,500 characters.  

  

REGIONAL DINNER   

06/20/2016  

Today we are pleased to invite you to the dinner in the regional style among faculty, offcial 

delegates from Poland, Japan and Hungary and Honorary guests of  Symposium. Dinner will 

be held in the evening at 8.00 pm. Place: Restaurant "Table and Ox", on the Lublin Old Town.   

  

TRIP TO KAZIMIERZ DOLNY (Lower Casimir on the Vistula River)  

06/21/2016  

June 21, 2016 – The Full Day Sightseeing Tour for all participants from Japan and Hungary 

to the beautiful Renaissance City of Kazimierz Dolny on the Vistula River. In the tour 

program, among others will be the visits to the Royal Castle, Rzeczyca Wineyard and 

exciting Vistula river cruise with the Dinner  

  

THE DATAILED PROGRAM OF THE SYMPOSIUM WILL BE AVAILABLE ON 

THE WEBSITE:  

 http://admin.symposion.pl/2016/IItriangle  

With great hope I look forward to the participation of a large group of surgeons and guests 

from Hungary and Japan.Three weeks before the Symposium we will send you another letter 

with the final program and detailed organizational issues concerning your visit to Poland and 

Lublin. I would like to confirm that the costs of your registration fee, accommodation and all 

social events during the visit in Lublin will be covered by the organizers. For other guests from 

Hungary and Japan the organizers will cover the registration fee and all social events.   

  

  

Sincerely Yours,  
Grzegorz Wallner, Professor of Surgery  
Co-Chairmen of the Organizing and Scientific Committee  
The Second Triangle Symposium of the Poland-Hungary-Japan Surgical Society  
 
 

http://admin.symposion.pl/2016/IItriangle


 

Kedves kollégák! 

 

Ne felejtsék el a jelentkezés és az absztrakt elküldésének határidejét: ÁPRILIS 30 

 

Szíveskedjenek egy Email-ben Dr. Hidi Lászlónak is jelezni, hogy elküldték 

jelentkezésüket/ absztraktjukat –  így tudjuk megállapítani, hogy hányan vesznek majd 

részt ezen a nagyszerűnek ígérkező tudományos – baráti találkozón. 

 

                                  Email címe:  hidil88@gmail.com 

 

 

Találkozzunk júniusban, a Magyar Sebész Társaság kongresszusa után Lublinban! 

 

üdvözlettel 

 

Dr. Sándor József 

 
Budapest, 2016 április 19 

 

mailto:hidil88@gmail.com

